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Command Secretariat
Police Headquarters

Police Service Northern Ireland
Brooklyn
65 Knock Road
Belfast
BT5 6LE
To Whom It May Concern,

I wish to inform you that Dublin City Council at the Monthly Meeting held on 

7th September 2009, adopted the following motion:

That this Council notes with deep concern the firing of plastic bullets by the PSNI in Belfast on July 13th and August 31st 2009. These lethal weapons have already killed seventeen Irish citizens and injured and maimed countless others. This council calls for the immediate banning of the use of plastic bullets under any circumstances in the Six Counties before they cause further injury or death.

Yours sincerely,
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____________________

Vincent Norton

Executive Manager
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